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19th August 2020 

Dear Students & Parents/Carers,   

Year 11 Results Day – Thursday 20th August. 

I hope that you have all been enjoying the summer break.  On 17th July we wrote to you regarding the 
arrangements for results day and this letter can be found on our website in the letters section.  We are very much 
looking forward to seeing you on results day.  As a reminder you can come into school to collect your results from 
8.30am.  These are the time slots for each tutor group. 

11C – 8.30am 
11T – 9.00am 
11S – 9.30am 
 
Staff will be in-school to help you with anything that you need.  If you are unable to collect your results please give 
us a call after 11.30am, please remember that no-one else can receive your results on your behalf.  If you have any 
queries, please contact us on enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.   

 
Here is a reminder about the safety precautions that must be taken when you come and collect your results. 

• Please do not come onto the school site if you or any member of your household is displaying symptoms of 
COVID-19.  

• Please enter the site via the main gates, results will be collected from the Sports Hall.  Please access the 
Sports Hall via the side gate, do not enter via school reception.  Staff will be on hand to guide you. 

• If parents are using the car park, they must not leave their vehicles.  We request that that there is no 
pedestrian access onto site for parents/carers so that we can maintain the safety of our staff and students. 

• Students need to sanitise their hands at the sanitisation station as they enter school. 

• All social distancing requirements must be met which means that you will need to stay 2m from all staff 
and other students. 

• Our careers advisor Mrs Thompson will also be available to support students. 

 
We are looking forward to seeing you all on Thursday. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Reynolds 
Principal 
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